Important Information for Human Resources Management (HRM) Staff Concerning Federal Employees’ Group Life Insurance 
(FEGLI) Belated Open Season Elections and Election Errors
HRM Offices: Please provide a copy of this flyer to your local payroll office.
FLYER

Benefits 04-25 

September 8, 2004
TO:  Chief, HRMS

SUBJ:  FEGLI Belated Open Season Elections and Open Season
    Election Errors
The Office of Personnel Management (OPM) has recently issued Benefits Administration Letter (BAL) 04-207.  BAL 04-207 provides guidance to agencies concerning belated FEGLI open season elections and open season election errors.  BAL 04-207 is available for viewing and downloading at http://www.opm.gov/asd/htm/2004/04-207.asp.  The Workforce Information System Team (WIST) will be issuing a WIST Bulletin with further coding instructions for tracking belated open season elections.
By now, you should have received all of your open season materials and distributed the open season enrollment packets to all of your employees.  If you did not receive the materials or do not have enough packets for all of your employees, you should contact John V. Peters or Robert Moores at the VA Depot.  Both are listed in Outlook.  It is very important that you provide open season materials to all eligible employees as soon as possible so that employees may make informed elections in a timely manner.

We will continue to provide updated open season information to HR offices as it becomes available.  
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